

Grief Support Retreat Saturday, March 9, 2024

St. Philip Catholich Church 304 W. Church St., El Campo, Texas

Meeting will be held in the Mikeska Fellowship Hall (in front of the St. Philip School gym facing Hoskins Broadway)

 \sim 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. (doors open at 9:30 a.m.) \sim

Coping with the death of a child is very difficult. Parents are in a place they have never been before, often overwhelmed by the grief that follows. Grief does not end in a prescribed number of days, weeks, months or years. We are a group of parents who have lost a child, and will walk this grief journey with you whether your loss is recent or in the past.

This day will include the opportunity to pray, listen to presentations by clergy and other parents who have lost a child, and meet others on the grief journey. Participants are not required to share anything that day, and may remain silent and listen if they'd like.



Pre-registration required at <u>www.victoriadiocese.org/grief-support</u> or by mailing this form to "Diocese of Victoria, Office of Family Evangelization," P.O. Box 4070, Victoria, TX 77903

Name(s)		
phone:	email:	
mailing address:		
Child / Children first and last name	date of birth	date of death
Emergency contact: Name(someone not attending this retreat)	Relationship	
cell # / home phone number		